
To the attention of the office of Pia Kjærsgaard, Speaker of the Parliament of Denmark 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

On behalf of former Belgian Prime Minister Prof Mark Eyskens, may I kindly ask you to forward his enclosed 

letter and its attachments to the Members of the Committees on Health, Environment and Agriculture of 

your House. The letter addresses an urgent public health and environment issue that requires immediate 

action both at the EU and Member States level, namely increasing the availability of biological low-risk 

plant protection products, which are viable alternatives to traditional and often hazardous pesticides. 

 

On behalf of Prof Eyskens, I thank you in advance for your much appreciated assistance. 

 

Kind regards, 

Rodica Avornic 

 

PA International Foundation 

Franklinstraat 106-108, 1000 Brussels, Belgium 

Tel: (+32)(0)2 735 83 96, Fax: (+32)(0)2 735 84 66 

Email: rodicaavornic@pa-international.org 

www.pa-international.org 
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